
From: Trish Spencer <TSpencer@alamedaca.gov> 
Date: June 30, 2016 at 5:15:48 PM PDT 
To: Janet Kern <JKern@alamedacityattorney.org>, LARA WEISIGER <LWEISIGER@alamedaca.gov>, 
ANDREW THOMAS <ATHOMAS@alamedaca.gov>, Jill Keimach <JKeimach@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: Proposed Westmont Development on Harbor Bay 

Hi, 

I’m calling for review by the City Council the Planning Board’s decision of June 22, 2016 
approving the proposed Westmont development on Harbor Bay (i.e., the assisted living and 
memory care use at the 5 acre Bay-fronting Harbor Bay Esplanade site next to the ferry 
terminal). 

Thank you. 

Trish Spencer 
Mayor, City of Alameda 
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